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June 23, 2015

Erik Gast Atty Kristin Pierre

Family Dollar Stores of Wisconsin, Inc Kasdorf, Lewis, & Swietlik SC
PO Box 1017 One Park Plaza

Charlotte, NC 28201 11270 W Park PI Ste 500

Milwaukee, WI 53224
Dear Mr. Gast:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 9, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council a ten day suspension of your Food Dealer license(s)
for the premises located at 7924 W Burleigh St (“Family Dollar Store #6433”) based on
aldermanic testimony.

On June 12, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for
the Food Dealer license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) be renewed
with a ten day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 23, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in
the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file a written response and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
not appear, and you did not file a written response to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew your Food Dealer license(s) with a ten day suspension based on aldermanic testimony.

Said suspension of your Food Dealer license(s) is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., July 1, 2015

through 11:59 p.m., July 10, 2015.

Respectfully,

ES R. OWC KI
ty Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, WI 53202 Lb; I
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 + www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk ’%“%
%

Member: international Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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Atty Kristin Pierre Erik Gast

Kasdorf, Lewis, & Swietlik SC Family Dollar Stores of Wisconsin, Inc
One Park Plaza PO Box 1017

11270 W Park PI Ste 500 Charlotte, NC 28201

Milwaukee, WI 53224
Dear Mr. Gast:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 9, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council a ten day suspension of your Food Dealer license(s)
for the premises located at 7924 W Burleigh St (“Family Dollar Store #6433") based on
aldermanic testimony.

On June 12, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for
the Food Dealer license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) be renewed
with a ten day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 23, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in
the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file a written response and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
not appear, and you did not file a written response to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew your Food Dealer license(s) with a ten day suspension based on aldermanic testimony.

Said suspension of your Food Dealer license(s) is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., July 1, 2015

through 11:59 p.m., July 10, 2015.

Respectfully,

gRO SKI

C1t Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, Wi 53202 i
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 * www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks m._wmngg
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Erik Gast Atty Kristin Pierre

Family Dollar Stores of Wisconsin, Inc Kasdorf, Lewis, & Swietlik SC
PO Box 1017 One Park Plaza

Charlotte, NC 28201 11270 W Park PI Ste 500

Milwaukee, WI 53224
Dear Mr. Gast:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 9, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council a ten day suspension of your Food Dealer license(s)
for the premises located at 4130 S Howell Ave (“Family Dollar Store #5856”) based on
aldermanic testimony.

On June 12, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for
the Food Dealer license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) be renewed
with a ten day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 23, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in
the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file a written response and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
not appear, and you did not file a written response to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew your Food Dealer license(s) with a ten day suspension based on aldermanic testimony.

Said suspension of your Food Dealer license(s) is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., July 1, 2015
through 11:59 p.m., July 10, 2015.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. CZAR

City Clerk
City Hall - Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, Wi 53202 La.& =
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk ./'\%1
g

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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Atty Kristin Pierre Erik Gast

Kasdorf, Lewis, & Swietlik SC Family Dollar Stores of Wisconsin, Inc
One Park Plaza PO Box 1017

11270 W Park P1 Ste 500 Charlotte, NC 28201

Milwaukee, WI 53224
Dear Mr. Gast:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 9, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council a ten day suspension of your Food Dealer license(s)
for the premises located at 4130 S Howell Ave (“Family Dollar Store #5856”) based on
aldermanic testimony.

On June 12, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for
the Food Dealer license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) be renewed
with a ten day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 23, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in
the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file a written response and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
not appear, and you did not file a written response to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew your Food Dealer license(s) with a ten day suspension based on aldermanic testimony.

Said suspension of your Food Dealer license(s) is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., July 1, 2015

through 11:59 p.m., July 10, 2015.

Respectfully,

JAMES R.ﬁz

City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W] 53202 L iR l
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 * www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk i
« . o " 4

Member: International institute of Municipai Clerks MILWAUKEE
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Daniel Groholski Atty. Vincent Bobot
Ricochet On, Inc 54145 13" st

7009 W Capitol Dr Milwaukee, WI 53221

Milwaukee, WI 53216
Dear Mr. Groholski:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 9, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Class B Tavern, Public
Entertainment Premises, and Food Dealer license(s) for the premises located at 7009 W Capitol
Dr (“Ricochet On In”) based on neighborhood testimony.

On June 12, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for
the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises, and Food Dealer license(s) in which the
Committee recommended that the license(s) not be renewed. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 23, 2015,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file a written
response and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, but you did file a written response to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
not renew your Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises, and Food Dealer license(s) based
on neighborhood testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the
fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
i ﬁ
AMES R. OWCZ
Clerk
City Hall + Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W1 53202 s '
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 * www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk #‘/r

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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June 23, 2015

Atty. Vincent Bobot Daniel Groholski
5414 S 13" st Ricochet On, Inc
Milwaukee, WI 53221 7009 W Capitol Dr

Milwaukee, WI 53216
Dear Mr. Groholski:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 9, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Class B Tavern, Public
Entertainment Premises, and Food Dealer license(s) for the premises located at 7009 W Capitol
Dr (“Ricochet On In”) based on neighborhood testimony.

On June 12, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for
the Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises, and Food Dealer license(s) in which the
Committee recommended that the license(s) not be renewed. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 23, 2015,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file a written
response and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, but you did file a written response to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
not renew your Class B Tavern, Public Entertainment Premises, and Food Dealer license(s) based
on neighborhood testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the
fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
S R. O@
(Jlerk
City Hall « Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202 | - |
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 * www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk ‘;\"ﬁ

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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Amardeep Singh Atty. Vincent Bobot
Lucky Supermarket 5414 S 13" St

2701 W Wisconsin Ave Milwaukee, WI 53221

Milwaukee, WI 53208
Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 9, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council a ten day suspension of your Food Dealer license(s)
for the premises located at 2701 W Wisconsin Ave (“Lucky Supermarket”) based on testimony
from the alderman's office, neighborhood testimony, and health reports.

On June 12, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for
the Food Dealer license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) be renewed
with a ten day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 23, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in
the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file a written response and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
appear, and you did file a written response to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were
not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew your Food Dealer license(s) with a ten day suspension based on testimony from the
alderman's office, neighborhood testimony, and health reports.

Said suspension of your Food Dealer license(s) is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., July 1, 2015

through 11:59 p.m., July 10, 2015.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWC
Cigy Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, Wi 53202 e e '
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk )%
Member: international Institute of Municipal Clerks nu_wnuﬁuee
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Atty. Vincent Bobot Amardeep Singh

5414 S 13" St Lucky Supermarket
Milwaukee, WI 53221 2701 W Wisconsin Ave

Milwaukee, WI 53208
Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 9, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council a ten day suspension of your Food Dealer license(s)
for the premises located at 2701 W Wisconsin Ave (“Lucky Supermarket”) based on testimony
from the alderman's office, neighborhood testimony, and health reports.

On June 12, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for
the Food Dealer license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) be renewed
with a ten day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 23, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in
the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file a written response and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
appear, and you did file a written response to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were
not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew your Food Dealer license(s) with a ten day suspension based on testimony from the
alderman's office, neighborhood testimony, and health reports.

Said suspension of your Food Dealer license(s) is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., July 1, 2015
through 11:59 p.m., July 10, 2015.

espectfully,
JAMES R. OWC
Cigy Clerk
City Hall - Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. * Milwaukee, W1 53202 | i i
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk '/"Wﬂ
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June 23, 2015

Akram Sharqawi Atty. Michael Maistelman

A&R Foods, LLC 8989 N Port Washington Rd Ste 221
400 E Burleigh St Milwaukee, WI 53217

Milwaukee, WI 53212
Dear Mr. Sharqawi:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 9, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council a twenty day suspension of your Food Dealer
license(s) for the premises located at 400 E Burleigh St (“A&R Foods”) based on the police
report and building owner testimony.

On June 12, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for
the Food Dealer license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) be renewed
with a twenty day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 23, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in
the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file a written response and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
not appear, but you did file a written response to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were
not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew your Food Dealer license(s) with a twenty day suspension based on the police report and
building owner testimony.

Said suspension of your Food Dealer license(s) is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., July 1, 2015

through 11:59 p.m., July 20, 2015.

Respectfully,

AMES gCZAR
v Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 «» 200 E. Wells St. * Milwaukee, W| 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: International institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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Atty. Michael Maistelman Akram Sharqawi
8989 N Port Washington Rd Ste 221 A&R Foods, LLC
Milwaukee, WI 53217 400 E Burleigh St

Milwaukee, W1 53212
Dear Mr. Sharqawi:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 9, 2015, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council a twenty day suspension of your Food Dealer
license(s) for the premises located at 400 E Burleigh St (“A&R Foods”) based on the police
report and building owner testimony.

On June 12, 2015, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for
the Food Dealer license(s) in which the Committee recommended that the license(s) be renewed
with a twenty day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 23, 2015, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in
the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file a written response and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
not appear, but you did file a written response to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were
not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
renew your Food Dealer license(s) with a twenty day suspension based on the police report and
building owner testimony.

Said suspension of your Food Dealer license(s) is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., July 1, 2015

through 11:59 p.m., July 20, 2015.

Respectfully,

1(2

JAMES R. OWCZ

City Clerk
City Hall - Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. * Milwaukee, W1 53202 k - |
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk ' “ﬁ

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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Lokesh Dasari

Villard Pump & Pantry, Inc

4105 W Villard Ave

Milwaukee, WI 53209
Dear Mr. Dasari:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 9, 2015, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to
the Common Council to deny your application for a change of hours to your Extended Hours
license for the premises located at 4105 W Villard Ave (“Villard Pump & Pantry”) based on
neighborhood concemns.

On Tuesday, June 23, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application for a change of hours to your Extended Hours license
based on neighborhood concerns.

Respectfully,

(<

JAMES R. OWCZARS

City/Clerk
City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202 s '
Phone (414) 286-2221 + Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk '%\,ﬁ

Member: International institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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June 23, 2015
Ahmed Khalaf
Sphinx, Inc

3943 S 76" St
Milwaukee, WI 53220

Dear Mr. Khalaf:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 9, 2015, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to
the Common Council to approve your application for a Food Dealer license, but deny your
application for an Extended Hours license for the premises located at 3943 S 76™ St (“Arabian
Nights Hookah Lounge”) based on aldermanic office testimony.

On Tuesday, June 23, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and approved your application for a Food Dealer license, but denied your
application for an Extended Hours license based on aldermanic office testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Q)

AMES R. OWCZAR
ity Clerk

Respectfully,

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. - Milwaukee, W1 53202 L«L 5 |
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk y
Member: International institute of Municipal Clerks . MILWAUKEE
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June 23, 2015

Maria Melendez-Lopez
MA-109, LLC

4201 S 39 st
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Ms. Melendez-Lopez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 9, 2015, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to
the Common Council to deny your application for a Food Dealer license for the premises located at
109 E Burleigh St (“Russell’s Foods”) based on neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, June 23, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application for a Food Dealer license based on neighborhood
objections.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSKI
CityIClerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, Wi 53202 | " |
Phone (414) 286-2221 + Fax (414) 286-3456 + www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: international Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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June 23, 2015

Nicole Nelson

3679 S 81* St

Milwaukee, WI 53220

Dear Ms. Nelson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 9, 2015, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to
the Common Council to deny your application for a Class D Operator’s License based on
nonappearance.

On Tuesday, June 23, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your Class D Operator’s License application based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R.”OWCZAR
Citly Clerk

City Hall - Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. »« Milwaukee, W1 53202 | |
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk 2
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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June 23, 2015

Mark Ruiz
823 N 2™ St #910
Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Mr. Ruiz:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 9, 2015, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to
the Common Council to deny your application for a Class D Operator’s License based on
nonappearance.

On Tuesday, June 23, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your Class D Operator’s License application based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

i -
A SR. OWCZAR
lerk

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 + Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.govi/cityclerk '/“'\*ﬂ
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